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Thanks to all who attended the BMC April show in Sunnyside.  It was 
a great way to begin the season.  The May show will be Saturday, May
19th once again in Sunnyside.  Please remember that entries close on 
Thursday, May 17th @ 9 pm.  Check the show details page for entry 
information and to make online entries.  Our secretary is issuing a 
reminder that if you're showing a horse which you don't own, the 
owner of the horse must be a member of BMC.  Please take a minute 
to read the Show Rules,  the link to which can be found on the web 
site home page.

We'd like to thank Dr Ken Lust, DVM – Summitview Cowiche Vet Clinic
for sponsoring the April show with halters & lead ropes for all class 
winners.  It was great and it makes winning a class just a little bit 
sweeter.

The sponsor of our May show will be club member Merrick Viet.    

We'd like to issue a big Thank You to new sponsors/award donors:

Winona Eoff/Curt Storbakken
Jack & Sue Kitt Cutting Horses

Jameson Lake Quarter Horses (Paul & Heidi Wittig)
Alec & Robin Eubanks

Larry Davis
Ken Lust DVM -  Summitview Cowiche Vet Clinic

Paul & Betty Fehrer – United Sales
Merrick Viet

Sponsors & donors make it possible to do so much more for our 
members.  

We have also been advised by Clint Carl (Horse Heaven Cattle 
Feeders) that the Bridleless Class buckle at the final show in October 
is being sponsored by JR Simplot Company.  This class at the end of 
the season is an exciting favorite and we are extremely pleased to 
have JR Simplot be a part of the excitement.



Reminder – Pete doesn't want horses left tied to trailers in the parking
area.  Horses can be tied to the fence in the outdoor warm up area, 
left in trailers or you can get a stall for the day.  Stall info can be 
found on the Show Details page.

Check out the Show Results from the April show.  Thanks to the 
efforts of Cindy Gobler, we were able to add in the Judges Cards.  We 
are going to try to tweak it a little further to speed up the time it 
takes to load this data for you to view, so keep watching the web site 
for the new & improved version.  As always, we love to hear from 
members as to what works & what doesn't work well for them.  And 
new ideas are always welcome.

Hoping for another fabulous day of cutting at the May show on May 
19th.  

         


